
2023 Spring CPUC 
Virtual Career Fair 
Join the California Public Utilities Commission’s (CPUC) Virtual Career Fair 
on April 18, 2023!  The CPUC values diversity, equity, and inclusion, and 
we are looking for individuals committed to serving diverse communities 
across the state. If you’re interested in topics such as Environmental and 
Social Justice, climate change, and making a difference in your community, 
then this event is for you!

Job Opportunities
We have various positions open, including internships, analysts, engineers, 
Administrative Law Judges, Attorneys, managers, information technology, 
consumer assistance, and more. The CPUC offers opportunities for 
professional development, telework opportunities, and competitive 
benefits packages. Registration for the event is open today! 

Scan the QR code to sign up for the virtual open house today!

April 18, 2023 
10 a.m. – 1 p.m.

This event is virtual

Registration is available  
by scanning the QR code  

or visiting  
https://tinyurl.com/CPUCSpring23

CONTACT  
INFORMATION:

Questions or comments  
should be directed to  
Talent@cpuc.ca.gov

California 
Public 

Utilities 
Commission

This WIOA Title I – financially assisted program or activity is an 
equal opportunity employer/ program. For Individuals with hearing 
or speaking limitations, assistance is available via California Relay 
Service 711 or 1-800-735-2922 (English), 1-800-855-3000 (Spanish).
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